
The Psychology Club participates in several fund raising efforts 
during the school year, usually in the form of bake sales and raffles. 
Proceeds gained from fundraisers go to the club, psychology 
department, and are donated to charities. Members of the 
Psychology Club also take part in various field trips, including foster 
care trips throughout the year.



Carribean Sstudents’ Association has grown over the years 
and has established itself as one of the most dominant and 
consistent organizations within the SFC community. It is
committed to maintaining school spirit while creating a
lasting bond of friendship among the Caribbean and other
interested students.




